
Week Ending: 
Friday 6th January 2023

Dear Parents,

Happy New Year!  I hope you all had a wonderful holiday and
were able to spend some quality time with family and friends.  
After a bout of Covid before the holidays, it's wonderful to be
back.  Thank you to Mrs Cross, the leadership team and staff
for keeping everything running so smoothly in the run up to
Christmas.

I always love the start of the new year and this year is no
exception as there is so much to look forward to.  Some of
you may have heard the incredibly exciting news that Green
Meadow Primary School has been named as one of the
schools chosen to be part of the Government's School
Rebuilding Programme.  This is amazing news for the whole
community and we will share further information with you as
soon as we have it.

On a  very different but equally exciting note, work on our
brand new Virtual Reality lab in the annexe is about start. 
 This will enhance our curriculum offer in school even more
and is another example of  the great innovation here at Green
Meadow.  We will keep you updated with its progress
throughout the half term.  Watch this space!

Best wishes
Miss Arrowsmith




Diary Dates@Green_MeadowPS

January 2023





Monday 9th





Tuesday 10th
Afterschool Clubs:
Young Voices Chior -

 Year 5 & 6



Years 2 PE Kit Needed





Wednesday 11th



Years 4 & 1 PE Kit Needed





Thursday 12th





Years 5 & Reception PE Kit
Needed






Friday 13th



Year 6 & 3 PE Kit Needed


























After School
Clubs

The after school clubs for this term will be commencing on Monday 16th January
2023, please see the list below for available clubs.  All clubs will run from 

3.30pm - 4.15pm. 



To apply for a place for your child(ren), please log onto your Arbor account and go
to the clubs section and choose the club you wish for your child(ren) to attend.  The

clubs will be available on Arbor from 5.00pm today.



Please note in the event that the club is over subscribed, names will be drawn from
a hat.  You will by notified by email if your child has a confirmed space at your

chosen club.



Week Commencing 9th January 2023

School meals are £2.35 per day, payable via Arbor, for years
3, 4, 5 & 6, unless you are entitled to free school meals.




Please note that for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 ALL
children are entitled to universal free school meals.





